

Heathfield Junior School

Cobbett Road - Twickenham - Middlesex - TW2 6EN www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org

T: 020 8894 3525 E: info@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER - Mr Paul Clayton

9th January 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

We are excited to inform you that Year 5 will be taking part in a number of activities during the spring term:

- In support of our topic on Space in science we have the fabulous Planetarium Workshop visiting the school on Thursday 12th January.
- As part of our RE topic on What it is like to be a Muslim we will be visiting our local mosque on Tuesday 14th March.

It is necessary for us to request a voluntary contribution for the above activities. We have managed to organise them for £3.00 (£1.50 for those entitled to free school meals) and would be grateful if you could please make your payment by Friday 27th January.

Please via Scopay Code: 5 SPRING ACTIVITIES 23.

If we do not receive enough contributions to cover the cost of the trip and activities, it may be necessary for us to cancel. You will be informed if this happens.

As you know, Year 5 have the opportunity to visit the Isle of Wight in April. If your child is interested and does not have a place, please speak to your child's class teacher.

With kind regards

Year 5 Team